
 

 Meeting Via Zoom 
  

April 11, 2020, 10:30 a.m. 

  

Join Us for an Informal Get-Together 

 

Hi everyone, 

 

Lauren Lee is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 

 

We were supposed to meet this Saturday for a regular Chapter meeting, so in 

this era of social distancing, Lauren instead set up a Zoom gathering for 

Saturday morning from 10:30 AM - 12 Noon. Load the Zoom app into your 

mobile or desktop (www.zoom.us) and click on the Join Zoom Meeting link 

below. 

 

This is not an official meeting. Hope to see you there! 

 

Topic: ENE 99s - April 11, 2020 

Time: Apr 11, 2020 10:30 AM Eastern Time 

 

 Join Zoom Meeting 

> https://us02web.zoom.us/j/103844261 

https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=0e0f1e159d&e=75347ca4ae


 

 Meeting ID: 103 844 261 

 

 

Baby Elephant's First 
Flying Lesson 

Thanks, Olga Mitchell! 

 
99s Museum of Women Pilots 
Library Project 

Your 99s Museum of Women Pilots in 

Oklahoma City recently launched the 

Penny Nagy Youth Education Center. 

Penny was a Museum Trustee who lost 

her battle with breast cancer in 2018. 

Through the generosity of friends and 

family, the PNYEC aims to introduce 

youth ages 3-18 to achievements and 

opportunities in aviation and 

aerospace. 

  

 
Hello Friends, 

  

Hope this note finds you well.  

  

I wanted to share an inspiring and 

uplifting blog post by our Missisquoi 

Valley Union High School Harbor 

Freight Fellow, Julie Torres. 

  

Hope you enjoy! 

  

Warmly, 

 Beth White 

  

https:/www.bigpicture.org/apps/ 

pages/index.jsp? 

uREC ID=592322&type=u&pREC ID=18 

67513 

 

https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=4fbc03c0a7&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=4fbc03c0a7&e=75347ca4ae


The Center is developing a reading 

library, and you have an opportunity to 

support this effort by donating an 

aviation-themed book. It can be 

historical or biographical, fiction or 

non-fiction, civil or military, aircraft- or 

airman-focused. 

  

As a special touch, we’d like to you 

write a short inscription in the book, 

such as your aviation job title, 

certificates held, how long you’ve been 

a pilot, an inspirational or motivational 

statement.    You do not have to 

include your name unless you want to. 

  

To support this project, please mail 

your book donation to The 99s 

Museum of Women Pilots, 4300 Amelia 

Earhart Dr., Oklahoma City, OK 73159-

1106.  Media mail is available through 

the US Post Office and costs less than 

first class. 

  

The value of your donation is tax 

deductible (US only) to the fullest 

extent allowed by law. A receipt will be 

emailed to you upon request.  

  

If you have any questions, call Shaylyn 

at the MWP, 405-685-9990, Thursday–

Saturday from 10-4 or email 

to museum@ninety-nines.org.   Thank 

you for your support! 

  

Lisa Cotham, Chairman 

99s MWP Board of Trustees 

 

 

99s Important Message 
Regarding 2020 Conference 

To all 99s:  

  

We are looking at all our 

options as we continue toward 

the 2020 International 

Conference and Career Expo.  

We are watching the Centers for 

Disease Control and Prevention 

regarding COVID-19 and will 

continue to stay updated.  Our 

members' safety is our 

paramount concern. 

  

The Queen Mary is a hotel (not 

a seafaring cruise ship) that 

must abide by strict safety and 

health codes of the State of 

California and the County of 

mailto:museum@ninety-nines.org


Los Angeles.  

  

Currently, we have no plans to 

reschedule or cancel our 2020 

Conference and Career Expo.  

However, we will continue to 

stay abreast of the CDC 

guidelines, State of California 

and City of Los Angeles 

mandates. 

  

Please direct any questions 

to president@ninety-nines.org  

or jeannefenimore@earthlink.net 

  

Jan 

McKenzie                                    

Jeanne Fenimore 

President 

99s                                     2020 

Conference and Career Expo 

Chair 

 

 

mailto:president@ninety-nines.org
mailto:jeannefenimore@earthlink.net

